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NSRA	Shooting	Council	report	31st	July	2021	

The	AGM	has	been	delayed	again	from	its	normal	time	at	the	end	of	July	and	a	date	
for	the	meeting	has	not	been	set.	

The	NSRA	are	giving	extensions	to	shoot	by	dates	for	many	of	the	summer	league	
competitions	because	many	competitors	are	still	having	problems	shooting	their	
cards	on	time.	

The	new	National	Long	Range	Competition	has	received	some	180	entries	so	far,	
which	is	encouraging.	

Preparations	for	the	Bisley	100	competition	in	2022	are	underway.	The	NSRA	are	
intending	to	send	out	a	survey	about	next	years	Scottish	meeting	to	try	to	gauge	the	
amount	of	interest	in	entering,	as	it	is	felt	that	a	significant	number	of	competitors	
may	be	drawn	to	the	Bisley	meeting.	Also	the	venue	for	the	2022	Scottish	meeting	is	
in	doubt	because	apparently	there	are	some	possible	problems	with	running	a	
meeting	on	the	current	site	at	Lauder.	

The	association	is	considering	the	introduction	of	a	new	Inter	County	50m	summer	
league	competition,	if	there	is	sufficient	interest.	

It	was	reported	that	a	lot	of	work	has	been	done	recently	up	grading	the	ranges	at	
Aldersley	and	the	NSRA	will	also	have	a	new	shop	on	site.	

The	next	Shooting	Council	meeting	is	due	to	be	held	on	the	27th	of	November	2021.	

P	L	Ralph	

	


